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COVID-19 GUIDELINES – Please follow all guidelines put in place and social distancing to keep everyone safe.  These apply to both Sunday 
and Tuesday Masses.  If you have a fever or are not feeling well, please stay home.  Masks are required and will be provided to those that do 
not have one.  Everyone must enter through the North Parish Center doors from the parking lot and have temperatures taken – if you 
have a fever, you will be asked to leave.  All other doors will remain locked.  Pews are will be marked where people can sit to help ensure 
social distancing.  Hand sanitizer will be available and should be used by all.  The church will be sanitized prior to and after Mass. 
  
FALL DINNER – It has been decided to have our fall dinner on October 25th, our normal date.  It will be drive-up only for take-outs.  The menu 
will be Turkey, Dressing, Potatoes, Gravy, Corn, Tea Biscuit, and Pumpkin Pie.  We will serve from 11:00am-1:00pm or until all is gone.  Cost 
will be $10.00 each.  We will be setting up workers for the different stations, so if you want to help - other than those who have already volunteered 
- please let the office know at 641-822-4950.  Social distancing will be practiced in all work stations and masks and gloves will be worn.  We are 
planning to have enough food for 600 meals. 
 
THANK YOU to the Gary & Sheryl Weiner family for the donation of the patio and the picnic table in the courtyard on the north side between the 
Church and Parish Center.  If you have not checked it out before, please do! 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION starts today.  Thank you to Amanda Dick our CRE for organizing the program in this COVID time and to all the 
teachers who will be volunteering their time to teach. Teachers: Jenny Grant, Sarah Staudt, Bonnie Hubka, Ann Wolf, Tiyana Rogers, Jessica 
Foreshoe, Tammy Hrubetz, Cassaundra Reed, and Amanda Dick; Parent Helpers: Sarah Nelson and Michele Robison 
  
PARISH COUNCIL AND FINANCE MEETING on Thursday, October 8th, at 6:15pm following Mass.  NOTE the change from Tuesday meetings 
to Thursday meetings.  All are welcome. 
  
MUSIC BOOK HOLDERS are on all the pews but still no books.  Thanks to the memorial money from Joe Rooney and Ann Rooney for the 
holders.  Thanks to Bill Martin and his helper, Denise, for installing them on the pews.  The company did an awesome job on matching the 
finish.  Nice addition to our church! 
  
LOST & FOUND - There are items hanging on the hangers in the Parish Center.  Some have been there for quite some time and others just 
recent.  Please take a look and if any are yours take them with you, or if you know who they belong to, let the office know.  They will end up at 
Good Will if not taken soon. 
 
FRAUDULANT TEXT MESSAGES – The Archdiocese has received reports that parishioners are receiving fraudulent test messages and emails 
from someone posing as Parish Priest – Fr. Gossman.  The messages are similar to this: I – Fr. Gossman – need a favor from you, text me as 
soon as you get this message.  It you reply the scammer will ask you to purchase gifts cards.  NOTE: Fr. Gossman would never make such a 
request.  DO NOT RESPOND to this request and if you receive one let the office know at 641-822-4950. 

 
MINISTERS – If any of the various ministers are comfortable coming to Mass at this time and can serve as a minister, please let Helen know 
and she will add you to the schedule again: 641-822-4950 OR h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  Religious Education News 
 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION – Please turn in your registration forms.  They need to be filled out, signed, and returned with checks made payable to Sacred Heart 

Religious Education for $25 per child or $50 per family.  There will also be a sacramental fee of $25 to help cover for the Sacramental materials needed.  

 

CLASSES BEGIN TODAY!  Masks are required.  We will not be able to resume donuts and coffee at this time due to COVID restrictions. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 

BUDGET:                           September 20, 2020 BUILDING BALANCE                 $19,556.26 BUDGET ENVELOPES: Envelope Holders = 150  

Adults                                                $2,425.00 Last week’s donations         + $60.00 22 Budget + 2 Building + 5 Parking Lot + 1 Derecho = 30 

Building                      $60.00 Church AC plus electrical            - $9,808.49        

Derecho Collection     $50.00          $9,807.77 

Parking Lot                   $209.00  

Offertory                        $2.00  PARKING LOT FUND = $63,119.33 (money collected plus savings)  

                            $2,746.00  We will be using some of these funds to do the blacktop on the north and west side parking  
             

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 

Sunday, September 27th – 8:00am 

 + Cecil & Lonnie Bosch 

Thursday, October 1st – 5:30pm 

 + Harold Gallagher 

Friday, October 2nd – Nursing Home 

 NO MASS 

Sunday, October 4th – 8:00am 

 + Carl Watters 

 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are 

a community of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to 
minister the sacraments, and to share Jesus’ love. 

 SACRED HEART UPCOMING EVENTS:  

TODAY – Religious Education classes being  

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 8th – Parish Council and Finance Meeting  

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 25th – Fall Dinner 

mailto:h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org

